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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF 

ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF 

MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works Committee  

October 17th, 2024 

All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on October 17th, 2024, at Woodson Terrace City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. 

Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                         Not Present    

John Belford          Bob McCabe 

Donna Conlon            

Caroline Martin                

Greg Mills   

Bob Welby   

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz  

 

Also present were: Mayor Lawrence Besmer, City Administrator Doug Zaiz, 

Deputy Director of Public works Doug Hill, City Clerk Sarah Piel, and members 

of the general public.  

 

Following a motion from Alderman Greg Mills, seconded by Alderman Caroline 

Martin; the Board unanimously approved minutes from August’s Public Works 

Meeting.  

 

 

The following items were discussed, 
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MAIN REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

 

Deputy Director of Public works Doug Hill let everyone know that the three new 

Public works trucks have been received and are currently having the plows and 

spreaders installed and they should be operational by mid November. 

 

Doug Hill also said  that the water at the Park will be shut off October 18th.  

 

Deputy Director of Public Works Doug Hill also gave an update on Town Hall. 

The roof is expected to be started and finished the week of October 21st. The 

awning has been removed and is being recovered. The building is scheduled to 

be painted in the spring. It still needs foundation reairs and the windows and two 

doors replaced.  

 

Street banners have been installed on Woodson Road and on Guthrie by the City 

Hall and Town Hall.  

 

Doug Hill gave an update on Timber Place Apartments and the car wash.  

 

 

With nothing further, meeting adjourned at 7pm  

 

 

 

Respectively Submitted,  

 

 

_________________________ 

Sarah Piel, City Clerk  

 


